
 
 

         
 

         
  

  
  

              
               

             
         

 
            

           
             

         
   

 
       

           
      
    
           

    
 

  
 

             
             

          
        

              
         

 
  

 
       

       
    

    
         

 
        

  
 
 

  
      

   
 

 

Notice of Adoption – Official Plan Amendment No. 21 

Halton Peel Boundary Area Transportation Study/GTA West Corridor Protection 
By-law 2014-0050 
File: D08/HA 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council for the Corporation of the Town of Halton Hills passed -
By-law No. 2014-0050 on the 7th day of July, 2014 under Section 17 of the Planning 
Act, R.S.O. 1990, Chapter P.13 as amended, to adopt Official Plan Amendment No. 21, 
the Halton Peel Boundary Area Transportation Study/GTA West Corridor Protection. 

The purpose of this Amendment is to implement a corridor protection area in Halton 
Hills and associated land use policies that protect the area from development pending 
the completion of Phase 2 of the Greater Toronto Area (GTA) West Environmental 
Assessment and subsequent environmental assessments identified in the Halton Peel 
Boundary Area Transportation Study (HPBATS). 

The lands affected by this Amendment are generally bounded by: 
i) North - 10 Side Road and the Hamlet of Norval 
ii) East – Winston Churchill Blvd 
iii) South – Highway 401 
iv) West – Rear lot line of lots fronting onto Eighth Line 
(Refer to the map) 

Approval Authority 

Any person or public body will be entitled to receive notice of the decision of the 
approval authority if a written request to be notified of the decision (including the 
person or public body’s address) is made to the approval authority. The approval 
authority of this Official Plan Amendment is the Regional Municipality of Halton. Any 
written request to be notified of the decision should be directed to Karyn Bennett, 
Regional Clerk at 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1. 

More Information 

Amendment No. 21 is available for inspection at 
the Town of Halton Hills, Planning, Development 
and Sustainability Department during regular 
business hours, Monday through Friday from 8:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., as well as on the Town website. 

DATED at the Town of Halton Hills this 17th day of 
July, 2014. 

Steve Burke 
Manager of Planning Policy 


